Rafel, Anthony '

From: Margaret Soderstrom

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2004 12:54 PM
To: Rafel, Anthony

Subject: Sundance

Hi, Tony,

Just a guick note of thanks for all your good efforts on our behalf; you have kept us
vpdated and informed. 1In addition you have spoken and written well as our advocate. This
last letter was very helpful in articulating our position and our options.

I know that each board member really appreciates the work you and Duncan have put into
this litigation; but I personally wanted to say thanks for a job well done! I would not
hesitate to recommend you professionally to anyone I know,

Maggie Soderstrom
Board Secretary :
Sundance Condominum Homeowners Association



